CALLING ALL AGRIBUSINESS OWNERS!

We want to hear from YOU!

Your Voice Matters — Take the Agribusiness Survey Today!

How to Take the Survey: Scan the QR code below with your phone’s camera or contact
Rebecca TenHulzen, please see contact information below.

Help us better understand the needs, challenges, and opportunities in the agribusiness
industry by taking a few minutes to complete our survey. Your feedback will play a crucial
role in shaping resources and support for businesses like yours.

Your input is invaluable! Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts and help
strengthen agribusiness in our community.

For more information, contact Rebecca TenHulzen with Green Hills
Regional Planning Commission at 660-359-5636 ext. 18 or
rebecca@ghrpc.org.
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